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HOMECOMING WEEK

FOOTBALL BOOSTERS

Do you want to be a part of the 
football program?  Come join our 
booster club.  We are planning 
homecoming!!!  Join us compete 
this link to be a part of our 
boosters. SPC Boosters. Please 
contact Kelly Spanos or Kathy 
Frugoli for more information.

Athletic Director: Kelly Spanos

For all athletic questions please 
email Kelly Spanos at
athletics@spc-school.net

Follow SPC Athletics on 
instagram

spctigers_athletics

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 5TH
@ TAFT VARSITY CAMPUS 6530 W. BRYN MAWR CHICAGO

2PM JV VS EVANSTON CATHOLIC
3:30PM VARSITY EVANSTON CATHOLIC

EVERYONE IS INVITED!!! Please join us for our first SPC Homecoming.  We will be honoring all our 
athletes on Saturday at our football game.  All our soccer players, cross country, football players and 
cheerleaders will be invited onto the field between JV and Varsity games.  8th graders of our football 
players and cheerleaders will be honored along with their parents.

Bring your family and Friends!!!! If you know of any alumni please share this with them.  Everyone 
is invited to our game.  We will have fun things going on.  We will have 50/50’s, We will raffle off high school 
swag bags, and a food truck along with a concession stand.  

https://forms.gle/CcaC3oUPq5fxT1Jr9

